
   

    

  

         2017 Summer/September/October Monthly Report 
 
 The Sunseekers worked very hard in putting finishing touches after the carpet was 
fitted to our new bowling surface. Well done to John Fitzgerald for managing the work 
and a big thank you to the Sunseekers that toiled in the very hot sun. The Eleanor 
McCraw & Reliant Trophy was as usual played. See Link for report.   
http://www.bowlingalmeria.com/archives/16397  
 
This year there were two major events in September, the CAA Triples at ALBC played on 
the new carpet and the annual Andalucian Championships held in the Malaga.   
 
In the CAA Triples we did well and reached the semi -finals with John and Christina Fitzgerald 
with Wayne Roberts losing to an Indalo triple Richard and Lous Swaine with Stan Milton. For a 
full report please click link  http://www.bowlingalmeria.com/archives/16547  
 
The Andalucia was played from Lauro Bowls Club in  Malaga area. All local clubs were 
represented with various degrees of success which can be seen in the report and photographs 
web page. hhttttpp::////wwwwww..bboowwlliinnggaallmmeerriiaa..ccoomm//aarrcchhiivveess//1166667711  
 
October started with two visiting  Friendlies against Potters Bar Bowling which were very 
enjoyable This was followed by our first  Club Competition for the Autumn period, the Non 
Winners’ Cup. This can view on this link http://www.bowlingalmeria.com/archives/16634  
 
On the 10th October a unique occasion was held called, All Clubs Get Together Dinner & Dance at 
Hotel Rural.  A wonderful time was had by all those that attended and can be viewed on my web 
page. http://www.bowlingalmeria.com/archives/16587  
 
The usual Welcome Together of Sunseekers and Snowbirds took part on 13th October followed 
by Fish & Chips which was very enjoyable and  a close victory for the Sunseekers. Click ling to 
view photos. http://www.bowlingalmeria.com/archives/16726  
 
Turre Open was very successful for ALBC when Reg Birmingham, John Fitzgerald, Catherine and 
Graham Patrick beat Lyn and Rod Band together with Malcolm and Jean Smallwood. in the Final. 
We also had other team members in mixed club teams for Third and Fourth place, namely 
Austin Crilly, John and Linda  Burgess. 
   hhttttpp::////wwwwww..bboowwlliinnggaallmmeerriiaa..ccoomm//aarrcchhiivveess//1166887755  
 
Winter Triples League started 4th October and to date going as expected !!! for our three teams, 
Rovers, Gunners and Ramblers. Will keep you in touch.  
 
October the 2017 Avalon  321  Challenge Cup began on Sunday 29th going through to 31st. 
October. Full report  hhttttpp::////wwwwww..bboowwlliinnggaallmmeerriiaa..ccoomm//aarrcchhiivveess//1166776655 
 
Finally 2017 ALBC Drawn Fours 27th,28th and 29th October  

hhttttpp::////wwwwww..bboowwlliinnggaallmmeerriiaa..ccoomm//aarrcchhiivveess//1166775522  
 
Vic Parsons Deputy Chairman & Press Officer  
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